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January 10, 2023 

 

 

Dear LNAA Member/Resident: 

We will be holding our Annual Meeting February 19, 2023, at 2:00PM at the Lake Norrell 

Community Center and hope everyone can attend.  

With this letter is the ballot for the election of Board Members, to replace the two members, Scott 

Salmela and Lee Gentry, whose terms expire this year. You may recall that Blake Massey was 

elected by the Board to serve the balance of Lee Gentry’s term and has been serving on the Board 

since. The ballot also requests that you vote on a revision to the By Laws. 

At the meeting we will count the ballots that we receive before the meeting is called to order.  The 

By-Laws provide that only lake-front property owners current on their dues are eligible to vote. If 

more than one person owns a lake front track, such as husbands and wives or co-owners, they may 

both vote. 

LNAA residents that have expressed interest in running for the vacancies are Blake Massey and 

Stacey Russell. The Board is recommending Blake Massey and Stacey Russell to fill those 

vacancies. You can vote for those candidates or write in on the ballot a different candidate if you 

prefer.  

The Board has voted to amend the By Laws to provide that in Section 1 at the end of paragraph one 

it reads “Only one household property owner may serve on the Board at a given time.” 

Included on the ballot form is a place for your acceptance or rejection of the amendment. 

Please mark your preference for the LNAA Board member(s) on the form and mark your vote on 

accepting/rejecting the By-Laws amendment.  Mailed ballots must be received by February 17th. 

Mail ballot forms to the following address: 

LNAA Treasurer, 5208 Lake Norrell Road, Alexander, AR 72002-8895 

You may also bring your ballots to the annual meeting, Sunday, February 19, 2023, at 2pm at the 

community center. 

Thank you, 

Mark Riable 

LNAA President 

 


